
 

 

From the Principal 
 
Dear SES Families, 

 

We are excited to begin the 2021-2022 school year and to welcome 

your child to SES! We know that a lot of information is shared 

during the first weeks of school, so please do not hesitate to reach 

out to your child’s teacher or to the main office with any questions.  

 

Along with providing rewarding educational experiences, we also 

prioritize the safety of our students and staff. Please refer to the 

district’s COVID-19 information webpage for more details 

regarding our Safe Return to In-Person Instruction Plan. 

 

Going forward, we will be sending this newsletter home 

electronically. Please let our secretaries know if you prefer a hard 

copy to be sent home. For more information or questions, feel free 

to reach out to our office team. 

 

As always, thank you for all that you do to help your child be ready 

and willing to learn at Stafford Elementary School. Don’t hesitate 

to call the school at 860-684-6677 with any questions. 

 

Thank you for sharing your child with us,  

Ms. Manning    
 

Welcome to SES, Mrs. Varga! 

Dear Families of SES, 
 
I would like to thank you all for the warm welcome to SES. 
I am honored to be a part of this community as your 
Assistant Principal. I began my career as a 2nd and 3rd 
grade classroom teacher and most recently was a Lead 
Teacher/Math Interventionist. I have also been a Positive 
Behavior Interventions and Supports (PBIS) Coach for over 
a decade. I will work hard to maintain a safe, caring, and 
productive school environment. I look forward to 
collaborating with Ms. Manning to make this a fantastic 
school year for our students, staff, and families. Strong 
communication is critical to the success of every endeavor.  
I want you to know that my door is always open. 

  

I look forward to a wonderful 2021-2022 school year! 
 
Best Regards, 

Mrs. Varga 
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Updates and Reminders 

• Our SES PTO will be meeting on 
Tuesday, September 14 here at SES 
under the tent outside. There is also an 
option to join virtually via Zoom. Please 
keep an eye out for more PTO 
information coming soon. 

• Fall School Pictures will be taken on 
Wednesday, September 22. More 
information will be sent home soon.  
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